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King Nut Companies
31900 Solon Road
Solon, OH 44139 USA
440.248.8484
Fax: 440.248.0153

www.Kingnut.com

Kanan Enterprises

MarTin KaNAN
President and
Chief Executive Officer

October 24, 2015
Dear Valued Customer,

PRODUCT RE-CALL

King Nut Companies has issued a product recall that affects an item we sell to you
that contains a candy button that has an undeclared milk allergen.

While we take every measure possible to keep all of our products safe, this item
came into us from a third party supplier of ours that they incorrectly produced
containing milk. Please see the attached press release for further information.
Again, we are very sorry that this happened and are working diligently to make sure
this never happens again. We truly appreciate your business and your cooperation
in this matter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Sincerely yours,

Martin Kanan

President and Chief Executive Officer




